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PVSC Holds Annual Reorganization Meeting 

Tucci and Quintana Re-Elected to Leadership Posts 

  

Newark, NJ – Commissioners Thomas Tucci, Jr., and Luis Quintana were re-elected Chairman and Vice 

Chairman, respectively, at the Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission’s (“PVSC”) Annual Reorganization 

Meeting on May 5th.  In addition, Commissioner Mildred Crump was re-elected Board Secretary and 

Commissioner Elizabeth Calabrese was re-elected Board Treasurer.  Matthew F. Murray was re-appointed as 

the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners.  Commissioners John J. Cosgrove, James Doran, Joseph Isola, Hector 

Lora and Brendan Murphy, as well as several members of the PVSC management team, were also present at the 

meeting.  Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the meeting was held via conference call. 
 

“The coronavirus pandemic has caused unprecedented changes for everyone,” said Chairman Tucci, who has 

been a PVSC Commissioner since 2014 and has held the position of Chairman since 2015.  “My fellow 

Commissioners, our leadership team, and our many hard-working employees have nevertheless maintained a 

relentless commitment to this outstanding agency and its critical mission.  I am honored to continue serving 

alongside all of them.” 

 

“We have an extremely talented group of people working here,” added Vice Chairman Quintana, a PVSC 

Commissioner since 2015 and the Vice Chairman since 2018.  “Unprecedented circumstances have called for 

them to adapt significantly.  They have done so with collective dedication and diligence.”  

 

Commissioners Calabrese and Crump have served as commissioners since 2015, Commissioners Doran and 

Isola have served as commissioners since 2017, and Commissioners Cosgrove, Lora and Murphy have served as 

commissioners since 2019.  

 

“Chairman Tucci, Vice Chairman Quintana, and the rest of our Board of Commissioners have done an 

exceptional job overseeing PVSC and leading our efforts,” said Executive Director Gregory Tramontozzi.  

“They have set a high standard at the top of our organization, particularly during these challenging and 

unprecedented times.  As a result of their leadership, we will get through the immediate challenges and can all 

look forward to the future with great optimism.” 
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